
 

 

Ellen Wilkinson Needs You! 

Make a difference day is taking place on Friday 9
th

 June. 

The idea behind this day is for the whole school community to come together to improve the school 

environment. This could involve: improving the playground, gardening, cleaning, litter picking, 

making signs etc. 

We desperately need parent volunteers to help make this day a success. 

Please sign up with your child’s class teacher. 

Thanks for your on-going support, 

Mrs Higgins and Miss Feeney. 


